
City of Whittier 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Whittier City Council will conduct a public hearing on 
Tuesday, June 27, 2023, at 6:00 p.m., in the City Council Chamber, 13230 Penn Street, 
Whittier, California, to consider: 
 
Fiscal Year 2023-24 Budget and Assessments for the Whittier Uptown Parking 
District No. 1. 
 
On May 23, 2023, the City Council preliminarily approved the annual budget outlining the 
estimated cost for maintenance and operation, including the cost of replacements, 
improvements and extension to parking facilities, and set June 27, 2023, as the date for 
the hearing to consider adoption of the budget and assessments. The preliminary budget 
is on file in the City Clerk Department and is available for public inspection. 
 
All interested persons are invited to attend the hearing and testify on the proposed 
budget and assessments. For further information, contact the Public Works Department 
at (562) 567-9500 or PubWks@cityofwhittier.org. 
 

Kyle Cason 
Director of Public Works 
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